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Teaching the Word (9:30 a.m.) 
 

Classes available for all ages to connect with God and one another 

Children’s classes meet in the Nursery until 9:40 a.m. 

Coffee Corner in Library 
 

Morning Worship (10:30 a.m.) 
 

2018 Theme: “Enjoy peace, be strengthened and encouraged in the Holy 

Spirit.” Acts 9:31 
 

Prelude Worship Video 

Worship in Song Team led by Krista Petersheim 

   Foundations: We Believe 

   Extending Greetings of Peace  

Welcome & Community Life Pastor Bob 

“Strengthened and Encouraged” Testimony Sharon Stoltzfus 

Living HiStory Prayer Elder, Jerry Petersheim 

Offertory Sharon Stoltzfus 

Hymn 

   Dismiss K - Grade 5 for Children’s Church 

The Word of the Lord 1 Cor. 12:12-20 

Message: “Attitudes for a Super Team” 

Response Hymn 

Benediction 
 

TODAY: 

9:00 a.m. - 30 Minute Connect: Coffee & Donuts 

2:00 p.m. CMC hosts Quizzing 

¶ Thank you: 

éLyle & Tina Essick for serving as ushers 

éSonya Petersheim for providing Prayer Ministry 

éFred & Janet Peachey serving in the Nursery 

éMarcia Parsons for leading Children’s Church and Roger Mast for 

fulfilling our M4:6a Promise 

 

NEXT SUNDAY: 

¶ Theme Testimony: Dot Leatherman 

¶ “Contributing to Unity” from 1 Cor. 12:24b-27 by Pastor Bob. You 

are invited to spend time in Chapter 1 of I Am a Church Member 

¶ Offertory: Carmen Weber 

¶ Nursery: Mike & Liz Petersheim 
 

~This Week at CMC~ 

Tuesday: 

   9:15 a.m. Neighbors Creating Unique Cards: Valentine, Wedding, 

Flowers and Country Cabin Themes. Pre-register with Tina Essick. 

   7:30 p.m. Young Adult Bible Study at Austin & Kristy Unruh’s 

Wednesday: 8:30 a.m. Sewing Circle 
Thursday: 

   12 Noon Sr. Connections 

   7:00 p.m. Quiz Practice 

   7:15 p.m. Pastoral Team 
 

~Conestogaôs Notes~ 
 

BOOKS: There are extra copies of I Am a Church Member shaping our 2018 

Lent focus in the lobby. A box is also there for anyone wishing to contribute 

towards the $5 cost. 
 

STEWARDSHIP UNIVERSITY is coming to Lancaster on Saturday, 

March 3. One of many workshops will show practical steps to help build 

credit score as well as how to spot errors on your reports. For more informa-

tion or to register visit StewardshipUniversity.com. 
 

REPORTS: Extra copies of our Annual Report booklet and last week’s Con-

ference Oversight Team report are on our lobby shelf. 
 

ñTHANK YOU for your many expressions of kindness and sympathy while 

my mom was ill and in her passing. We are blessed to be part of such a caring 

congregation.” -John & Lisa Miller- 
 

CARE PACKAGES: Items needed for College Care Packages are listed on 

the lobby board. Sign up if you would like to contribute. We will assemble 

during our February Fellowship Meal. 
 

INVITATION: Persons new to CMC interested in exploring deeper connec-

tion are welcome to join others in meeting in the Conference Room during  

Sunday School (9:30-10:20 a.m.). Attendance does not assume commitment! 
 

CLEANSING STREAMS: Pastor Bob is organizing a team of CMC per-

sons to attend this 6-week seminar designed to deepen persons walk with God 

and release them into greater freedom. Information is on our lobby board. 

Speak with Pastor Bob if interested. 



Call to Prayer 
¶ Pray our use of I Am a Church Member during Lent would deepen 

even more the health and vitality of our church family. Praise God 

for the privilege of partnership in our mission. 

¶ Praise God with Gary and Sharon for their rich short term SOOP 

service in Hesston. Pray God would open all our eyes to opportu-

nity to bless others in Christ’s name. 

¶ Praise God Mary Rose Dow was released with all charges discov-

ered as false. Pray safety as she returns to unite with family. 

¶ Jerry and Freda and family welcome prayers for his mother, 

Lavern, as her health declines. Pray blessing on Waneta and Greg 

and family in their care giving ministry. 

¶ Wes and Lois appreciate prayers for his sister Romaine, whose 

husband Jay passed away this week. Pray family would sense 

God’s presence in this journey of grief. 

¶ Our weekly offering supports mission giving $2,250 to Eastern 

Mennonite Mission in their global gospel witness. As noted in our 

Annual Report, we also invest some of the strength of our Fund bal-

ance in support of EMM. 

 

Looking Ahead: 
Feb. 18 - Lent Message by Pastor Wes Boyer 

~January 28, 2018 Reports~ 

Attendance: Sunday School 72 Church 110 

General Offering: $4,375 

Designated: Tuition Assist. $80, Homes for Christ $50, Still Waters $100 

Our Ministers: Every Member 
 

Pastoral Team:    Ministry Council: 

Pastor Bob, Chair    Pastor Bob, Chair 

Nelson Beam, Elder   Dir. of Chr. Ed.: Lois Ann Mast 

Karen Horning, Deacon Elder  Dir. of Fellowship: Tina Essick 

Dan Mast, Elder, Vice Chair  Dir. of Mission: Gary Stoltzfus 

Jerry Petersheim, Elder   Dir. of Stewardship: Lyle Essick 

Sonya Petersheim, Elder   Dir. of Worship: Sharon Stoltzfus 

Austin Unruh, Elder   Youth/Young Adults: Rachel Mast 

Sam Waters, Elder 

Rachel Mast, Min. of Youth/Young Adults 

Church Staff: 

¶ Pastor: Bob Petersheim: leadcmc55@gmail.com, 610-507-8862 (cell) 

¶ Min. of Youth & Young Adults: Rachel.mast22@gmail.com, 484-941-4112 

¶ Office Administrator: Rachel Mast: admin@conestogamc.com, 610-286-9124 


